
Welcome!
Thank you for choosing to 

worship with us today! 
Please register your attendance 
online at mylhumc.net/worship 

(text "Present" to 850.265.5231 for 
the link) or fill out the form below.
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ex
it 55+ Senior Adult Fellowship: Lynn Haven UMC's Senior Adult Fellowship is now

meeting again! The Senior Adult Fellowship is open to those over the age of 55
who enjoy getting together for food, fun and fellowship. A 4th of July themed
celebration is being planned for Friday, July 8 from 5-7pm in the Community
Room. To attend or to get more information, please email Susan Penton,
LHUMC55@outlook.com, or call 850-899-1886.

Interested in joining our church or being baptized? Anytime is a great time to
join our church or be baptized, but from time to time we designate a day to
formally welcome new members and/or perform baptisms. Our next New
Member and Baptism Sunday is July 10 and we would love to include you! We are
also planning to perform baptisms in the bay at Kinsaul Park on Sunday, Sept. 11
If you have been considering membership or baptism, please check the box on
the tear-off tab or reach out to our Executive Pastor, Terry Tatum,
Terry@mylhumc.net, or call/text 850-265-5231.

Special Missions Offering: Throughout the month of June, Lynn Haven UMC is
inviting all members and guests to contribute to a special offering to help send
Steve and Kris Nelson and their children to Honduras for a four-year missionary
assignment. Contributions will be matched dollar-for-dollar from the church
Mission Fund, up to $25,000. To give online, visit mylhumc.net/give. For cash or
check gifts, place in a giving envelope labeled "Nelson Family Offering." Include
your email if you'd like to be added to their email list for newsletter updates.  

Mobile Food Pantry is July 9: Feeding the Gulf Coast will again partner with us to
provide food to anyone in need on Saturday, July 9 from 9 to 11 am. Many hands
are needed to unload the food and organize it into household-sized boxes,
beginning at 6:30 am. Older children (with a parent/guardian) and students are
encouraged to participate! To sign up please complete the servant sign-up form at
mylhumc.net/serve or email Daniel@mylhumc.net.

Pastor Terry Tatum             June 19, 2022
Welcome to Lynn Haven United Methodist! 

We're glad you're here! 
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DAVID AND GOLIATH
 
David said to Saul, “Let no one lose heart on account of this
Philistine; your servant will go and fight him.”
Saul replied, “You are not able to go out against this Philistine
and fight him; you are only a boy, and he has been a fighting man
from his youth.”
But David said to Saul, “Your servant has been keeping his
father’s sheep. When a lion or a bear came and carried off a
sheep from the flock, I went after it, struck it and rescued the
sheep from its mouth. When it turned on me, I seized it by its
hair, struck it and killed it. Your servant has killed both the lion
and the bear; this uncircumcised Philistine will be like one of
them, because he has defied the armies of the living God. The
Lord who delivered me from the paw of the lion and the paw of
the bear will deliver me from the hand of this Philistine.”
1 Samuel 17:32–37 NIV
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I want to know more about...
□ Joining the Church
□ Joining a Life Group
□ Baptism/Salvation
□ Children’s Ministries (K-5th)
□ Student Ministries (6th-12th)      
□ Ways I can serve 

Prayer Requests
□ Please keep this matter confidential  

Sermon Notes
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Wednesday Night Suppers
and Pastor's Bible Study

 will return in September! 


